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February 7, 2017
Testimony in Support of HR2183

House Commerce, Labor and Economic Development Committee

Honorable Chair — Les Mason

Vice Chair — Ken Corbet

Ranking Minority — Brandon Whipple
Honorable Committee Members

Good moming Mr. Chairman and other esteemed Representatives of the Committee.
Thank you for the opportunity to speak in support of Bill number 2183.

I support this bill because each time I, as a legislator, need a check stub I must go to the
self-service website to print a hard copy. If you haven’t been on the site for a while you
must create a new password. When I first joined the legislature, we were given a printed
pay stub. Later when we were switching to online stubs I was one of the ones that didn’t
want it.

When my daughter needs a W2 to apply for FAFSA or other proofs for college, it would
must easier and less stressful for me to have my one hard copy where I have filed it and
not go through the struggle of fighting passwords and websites. It would also be ecasier
when it comes to filing taxes.

Other people have similar problems. My assistant couldn’t figure out how to get into her
account at all, so she never saw her pay stub for a whole year! I believe people should be
able to choose to get a hard-copy or an electronic pay stub.

Sincerely,

Senator Oletha Faust-Goudeau



